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the time the ballot is open. The outcome of the vote will be determined by a simple majority. 

Any questions about the voting process during November 19-21, 2013 should be directed to 

Planning and Analysis, 226 Anderson Hall, 785-532-5712.  
 

The IT Helpdesk, located on the second floor of Hale Library, will be available to assist 

classified employees who will need access to a computer or help with the electronic voting 

process; i.e. resetting your email password, locating the link for voting, etc. The IT Helpdesk 

contact information and hours of operation are:  
 

  785-532-

mailto:helpdesk@k-state.edu

